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FIREMENS PENSION FUND BOARD MEETING 

DECEMBER 22, 1971 

Attendance: Richard Gray, Cecil C. Campbell, Clarence Cooper, 
Harvey Rose and William Manchester 

The meeting was called to consider a letter from Mr. A. H. 
Gavin noting his retirement from the City Fire Department and 
requesting board action to establish his pension as of January 
1, 1972. 

It was moved by Cecil Campbell and seconded by Clarence 
Cooper that Engineer-Mechanic A. H. Gavin be granted his pension 
as of January 1, 1972 at half pay. The pension for 1972 shall 
be 50% of $694.00 or $347.00 per month. Mr. Gavin will be 
entitled to the escalator clause in future years. Passed 
unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned by President Gray. 

Attachment: Letter from A. H. Gavin 

ATTEST: 

William Manchester 
Board Secretary 

Richard N. Gray 
President 



December 1,1971 

Members of the Firemen's Pension Board: 

I recieved a letter from Mr. Rose, City Personnel Director, that 

my mandatory work termination date from the Grand Junction Fire Dept. 

would be effective December 31,1971. 

He stated that I should submit a letter to the Pension Board, re­

questing that my pension, of which I understand I am intitled to 

nccording to the State Firemen's Pension Law. Would appreciate your 

bringing my request before the Pension Board, so they will have time 

for this to become effective as of January 1,1972. 

Sincerely yours, 

a. ?l~~ 
Engineer - Mechanic 


